
  GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                                   Thursday, November 14, 2019 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Mini Corn Dogs  
  Chicken Nuggets  
 
BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays 
 

1. It's the most wonderful time of the year!  The Gurrie Wrestling season is just around the 
corner and here is your opportunity to get involved!  There will be an informational 
meeting with Coach Varela at 3:45 next Monday, November 19th.  Location of the 
meeting will be announced later in the week.  All skill levels are welcome to join, so 
bring a friend! 
 

2. Attention GAC Attack: The Gurrie Activity Council will meet after school TODAY until 
4PM in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to prepare for Project Linus. Come help us prepare for 
one of the biggest service projects of the year! See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you 
have any questions. 
 

3. Attention all Battle of the BOOK participants, TEAM sign up closes on Friday. Every 
participant needs to fill out the google form on the LLC website. If you have any 
questions, stop in a see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 
 

4. We will be having our second TGIF this Friday November 15th from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 
P.M. This event is for Gurrie students only and you must purchase your ticket in the 
cafeteria with your signed permission form.  Ticket sales will be held from Wednesday 
November 13 to Friday November 15 in the cafeteria.  Tickets will not be sold at the 
door.  If you have any questions ask your advisor, and if you need a permission form you 
can get one form the Gurrie webpage or your advisor. 
 

5. Campbell and Tommy are selling Candy, Chips, and Drinks during lunch. Arizona Arnold 
Palmer for $1.50, Airhead Extremes for $1.00, Hot Cheetos for $0.50. All proceeds will 
go to St. Jude’s Children's Hospital.  
 

6. The Change War continued yesterday during lunch. 7th grade gave $19.55 in silver and 
bills and received 65 pennies from 8th grade. This brings 7th grade to adjusted total of 
$242 even. 8th grade donated a generous $50.15. 7th grade only gave them 4 pennies. 
This brings 8th grade to adjusted total of $259.77. 8th grade is winning but by only 
$17.77. There is only 2 days left of this War. Who will win bragging rights and a big ice 
cream sundae party? Just remember, at lunch instead of buying a bag of chips, you 
could put your change in the jar and save children’s lives with a Polio vaccine. 



 
 
 
 


